

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION AND SCIENCE OF UKRAINE NATIONAL TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF UKRAINE «KYIV POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE»

37, Peremohy ave., Kylv, 03056, Ukraine; tel. (+38 044) 236-09-86

No. of Concession, Name of Street, or other Persons, Name of Street, or ot	11178	
N: 032	0 1 436	
	$\overline{}$	20015
。 <u>少</u>		

Warsaw University of Technology Rector

Prof. Jan Szmidt

Dear Rector! Deaz Jan!

Dear professors and students!

On behalf of National Technical University of Ukraine "Kyiv Polytechnic Institute" please accept our congratulations on the 100 years of Revival of the Warsaw University of Technology!

We wish you and all professors and students of the university much success. We are confident that cooperation between National Technical University of Ukraine "Kyiv Polytechnic Institute" and Warsaw University of Technology will serve as a model and will promote new opportunities for our students in future.

We will do our best to develop mutual partnership between students and professors of our universities.

Let us extend our greetings and best wishes on the beginning of 2015/2016 Academic Year.

Hope for further collaboration between our universities!

Sincerely yours,

Rector

Mykhailo Zgurovsky